LAND CLAIMS DISCUSSION — Roy Ewan, Director of the
AHTNA Corporation, is shown discussing issues of the Settlement
at the Copper Valley- Tanana Regional DOevelopment Corporation

Board meeting.
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CV-TRDC Holds Board Meeting

The Copper  Valley-Tanana
Regional Development Corpora-
tion held their fall Board of
Directors” meeting in Gulkana
on October 7, 1972, chaired by
President Nick Jackson.

ftems discussed by Paul Davis,
Regional Director for the cor-
poration, included Basic Adult
Education programs, generators
for the region, VEMP equipment
and election of RurAL CAP
delegates.

The Board was informed that
Dennis Wolverton, DDS, who is
the contracted dentist for their
grant, was scheduled to be intro-
duced at this meeting, but the
doctor had a full caseload of
patients for that day and was
unable to be present.

Dr. Wolverton will make trips
to Copper Center and Kenny
Lake, spending a week in the
two locations.

He has arranged for addition-
al training for the auxiliaries,
Mildred Buck and Adeline John,
by way of having a dentist from
the Bethel region come to the
Copper Valley area and do peri-
odontal training.

One of the highlights of the
meeting was a very informative
and well-received talk by Roy
Ewan on the Alaskan Native
Claims Settlement Act.

Mr. Ewan is director of the
AHTNA Corporation, one of the
regional Native corporations set
up under the Land Claims Act.

RurAL CAP Program Special-
ist, Gary Waid, gave a report on
the municipal code and revenue
sharing.  Mike Harper, Deputy
Director of RurAL CAP, also
attended the one-day meeting.



